People's Baptist Church

Welcome

As a courtesy, please turn off all cell phones during service times.

Assisted listening devices are available at the Sound Booth

May 26, 2024

Order of AM Service

Greeting and Announcements

Prayer

Hymn: **46,** All Hail the Power of Jesus Name

Choir: How Great Thou Art

Missions Minute

Prayer

Hymn:**290**, The Power of the Cross Special Music: Nguyen Family

Message: Pastor Ramler

Closing Hymn

Prayer

This Week's Events

Sun 5/26	6:00 pm	Churchwide Prayer Meeting
Wed 5/29	7:00 pm	Prayer Meeting & Youth Group
		Campfire Cookout
		No Children's Programs
Sat 6/1	11:00 am	PBC Picnic

Special Coming Events

Sun 6/2	SS, PM	Missionary Speaker Zach Knight
	2:00 pm	Citizens Nursing Home Ministry
	5:00 pm	Trustees' Meeting
	7:15 pm	May Birthday Fellowship
Tues 6/4	12:30 pm	Grandma's Friends Bible Study
Wed 6/5	7:00 pm	Youth Group Ice Cream Social
	_	The Summer Kids Program Begins
Fri 6/7	6:00 pm	Rose Baby Shower
Sat 6/8	8:00 am	Men's Prayer Breakfast
	9:00 am	College & Career Summer Hike

Announcements

Children's Ministry Volunteers: Beginning in the month of June, there will be need for more volunteers in our 4's & 5's beginner's class. Please see Nicole Pryor if you or your teen are able to fill a once per month slot.

Church Picnic: This year's annual PBC Picnic will be held at 11:00 am on Saturday, June 1 at Ballenger Creek Park in Frederick, MD. Hamburgers, hotdogs & drinks will be provided. Be sure to bring sides, desserts & snacks to share. Sign up in the foyer to show who will be attending.

Missionary Speaker: Sunday, June 2 We will welcome missionary Zach Knight with Wounded Spirits. He will be speaking in Sunday school and the evening service. A love offering will be collected.

Birthday Fellowship: We will be celebrating all of the May birthdays after the evening service on Sunday, June 2. Everyone is welcome to join us for cupcakes!

Baby Shower: We will be having a Baby Shower for Tasha Rose on Fri, June 7 at 6:00 pm. Please RSVP and sign up to bring a food item on the bulletin board in the foyer. The Rose's registry can be found on the Amazon website. Contact Hilary Young with any questions at 240-405-5809.

Summer Youth Camp: Our teens and upper elementary will once again be going to the WILDS Christian Camp July 1-6. There is a container on the back table if anyone would like to donate funds to help defray costs for the young people.

Church Bylaws Revision: We will be taking time in the evening services to work our way through the proposed Church Bylaws. It will be informative to see what we believe and why and how we operate.

VBS Volunteers & Donations: There is a sign-up sheet in the foyer for those who would like to volunteer to help with VBS July 8-12, from 9:00 am to 12:15 pm. We have a donation box located by the table in the back for new or gently used items for our VBS store. See Carol Black for more information.

Happy Birthday

June 3 Joshua Cardosi	June 4 Heather Wade
June 3 Benjamin Guzman	June 6 Jacob Grimm
June 4 Michelle Pfanzelter	

Happy Anniversary

May 29 Dave & Jody Hartung	June 6 Roberto & Hilda Guzman
May 29 Rudy & Cindy Regner	June 6 Scott & Sharon Runkles

	May 26	June 2
CHILDREN'S MINIS	TRIES	
Elementary – Muniz	Rebert	Muniz
Beginners – C. Briggs	Emily W. Abby Y.	Cindy B. Dami A.
Toddlers - C. Black	Franca A. Abby L.	Pearl A. Jude A.
Nursery*	•	•
Sunday School	Sara G.	Beth P.
Morning Worship	Elaine W. Melody S.	Sara G. Jasmine V.
Evening Service	Jill B.** Becky B.	Pam W.** Pearl A.
Wednesday	Sara G. Joy R.	Hilary Y. Sara G.

^{*} Coordinator - Sara Goad; ** Toddlers (2-4 yrs.)

Fredrick & Antoinette Kearney – Ghana – Our oldest son Fredrick had the privilege of directing the choir for the international collegiate day of prayer at Baylor University. Stephen is also serving through music and preparing to take a missions trip to Mexico this spring. Michael had the opportunity to be the lead pianist for his quartet group. He has been traveling with his tour group and will visit several churches this summer. Our literacy program, Tema-LEAP, is growing thanks to our hard-working, dedicated teachers. Please pray for the continual burden for souls by the faithful men and women in our church. Also, pray for our Islamic neighbor who is opposing our church building project and for our building permits to be granted by Tema Development Cooperation. Pray for peaceful presidential elections for Ghana in December.

Stewardship Report for May 19, 2024

	This Week	Year-To-Date
Tithes & Offerings Giving	\$ 6,699.00	\$ 395,671.70
Tithes & Budget Needs	\$ 8,582.13	\$ 403,360.10
Faith Promise Giving	\$ 650.00	\$ 32,636.00
Faith Promise Budget Needs	\$ 716.98	\$ 33,698.06

Attendance Report for May 19, 2024

Sunday School	69	Sunday Morning	139
Sunday Evening	65		